
I paid Davison $685.00 under the misleading impression that no more money would be 
needed to present my idea (invention) to a corporation. Director ofnew Products Frank 
Weissert clearly explained to me that corporation's budget money for new products and 
that I am not expected to have that much money to pay for the projects. I have learned 
now that the $685.00 only pays for the portfolio. Last week r received the portfolio in the 
mail and it was very disappointing, it did not appear that a lot of time was put into it. The 
portfolio was 99% photo copies ofother patents and approx 10 half pages of what 
appeared to be preprinted inserts that were so generic that they could have been inserted 
into anybodies portfolio. It did not contain any infonnation regarding that a true patent 
search was completed as promised. rhave essentially paid $685.00 for portfolio 
comprised of preprinted documents that are use for mass production. I left a phone 
message for Mr. Weissert to ex ress m serious on e r 
refused to call me back. 

I have lost my confidence in Davison to pursue my idea,. because of 
this unfortunate situation communication between myself and Davison have collapse. 
I am requesting my $685.00 refunded. DOCUMENT REDACTED 
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